
Invitations 

And please do not forget about Messy 

Church. 
 

In Morawelon, the dates will be 15 
September, 20 October, 17 November 
and 15 December. 

 
 

 
 
Not all of us feels comfortable talk-

ing to others about our faith. It can 
seem a very personal thing to talk 

about. 
 
Each of us though can fairly easily 

invite someone to church. Why not 
ask God who he might want you to 

invite? 
 

 
 
 

A Season of Invitation 

 
 

 

September-December 



A Season of Invitation: Special Services 

 

 

Sunday 27 September is the UK 

wide Back to Church Sunday. 
 

Why not take the opportunity to 
invite a friend or two or a family 
member to come to Church with 

you that Sunday. 
 

Some of you invited guests to 
come with you last year, and 

some have become regular members of our worshipping      

communities. 
 

Sunday 4 October is Harvest. 
This gives another opportunity 
to invite friends and family to 

join us in worship. 
 

Harvest is a time when we say 
thank you to God for the world 
around us, for each other and 

the gift of Jesus Christ. 
 

Our Ministry Area All Souls Service 
will take place on Monday 2          
November at 7pm in St Cybi’s 

Church. 
 

It is a service for those who have 
been bereaved. It is a deeply poign-
ant and healing event, 

and is open to all. 
 

 
Sunday 8 November is Remembrance Day. Who 
might you invite to join us on that day? 

Season of Invitation: Christmas 

Each of our churches will have 

special services at Christmas 
time. 

 
Dates will be out in good time, 
and provides a significant    

opportunity to offer an  
Invitation 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Alpha Course is the most 
well known introduction to 
Christianity in the UK. 

 
It combines talking, listening, 

sharing and eating food  
together. 
 

 
Church members benefit from coming. It refreshes and confirms us 

in our faith, and those who are not Christians come and often find 
that they encounter Jesus Christ for the first time. 
 

It has revolutionised the lives of many ordinary people and church 
communities the world over. 

 
There will be two Alpha courses starting in the Bro in September. 
 

Monday evenings at Seawards, Ravenpoint Road in Trearddur Bay 
 

Wednesday evenings in St Cybi’s Church. 
 
Invitations will be available from next Sunday  

An opportunity to experience and learn 


